CITY OF BALTIMORE

BRANDON M. SCOTT Mayor



DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN RESOURCES

QUINTON M. HERBERT, JD Director and Chief Human Capital Officer 7 E. Redwood Street, 17th Floor Baltimore, MD 21202

August 13, 2021

The Honorable City Council President, Nick Mosby and Members of the Baltimore City Council City Hall, 100 N. Holliday Street, Room 409 Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Re: City Council Bill 21-0052R - Informational Hearing - Baltimore City Employees - Safe Transition to Work After COVID-19

Dear President and City Council Members,

The Department of Human Resources defers to the bill response of the Restoration of Services Oversight Committee.

Thank you,

Quinton M. Herbert, J.D.